January l1l4th, 1924,

Ae Be Wo0d, Esq.,
Vice-President, Sun Life Assurance Company,
Mlontreal,

Dear ¥r. Wood:-

I am very much obliged for your
letter of the 12th instant and appreciate the

interest which you are taking in the question of °
this Insurance Course,

1 anm very glad that you feel
you will be able to agsist us 0n the Committee if
the course is made a permanent rart of the School of
Commerce and shall be very grateful for any advice
Jou are kind enough to give us.

L ]

Perhaps the matter of selecting
& representative for the Life Officers' Association
tan stand over for the present, as there will not
be a meeting of Corporation until Februarye

Yours faithfully,

Principal.




